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Motions carried at Council Meetings: 

South East Water – 

To hold SE Water (and Southern Water in parts of Lewes and surrounds) to account for provision of 

clean water and reduction of leaks and outages.   

Water Champion appointed to monitor performance of both companies – Cllr O’Brien 

Bins for boys –  

To provide sanitary bins for discreet and hygienic waste disposal in men’s toilets.  Trial across some 

council owned and managed facilities – review and roll out to all council owned and managed 

facilities 2024 

 

To support Clean Air (Human Rights) Bill (Ella’s Law) 

 

The local plan – will be open for consultation when published c. end November 

 

ESCC Highways responses to recent queries (already submitted to Clerk of KPC) 

 

Road marking - is there a plan for road markings to be replaced now that Ashcombe Hollow has been 

resurface?. - The road markings and High Friction Surfacing will be done on Ashcombe Hollow as part 

of the Wellgreen works. 

 

Road marking - can the zig zags outside the school be repainted? - The zig zag markings will also be 

remarked as part of the Wellgreen Works. 

 

Flood works - can you confirm that these investigations and works to Wellgreen Lane have been 

completed to prevent future flooding? The investigations and clearance works have been 

undertaken, so we hope that the drainage will be more effective and sufficient. 

 

Resurfacing - there was a plan to resurface Wellgreen Lane to Snednore – can you please confirm 

date these are scheduled in. - The Wellgreen Lane to Snednore section repairs are looking to be 

completed in December 2023, however all dates are subject to change. We will send out 

correspondence regarding the date as soon as this has been confirmed. 

   


